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5. Section 5 FIVE Comments and Responses to Comments

Three written comment letters were received during the public and agency comment period on
the Draft EIR.  These letters, the public hearing transcript, and responses to comments are
included in this section.  All agencies and individuals that commented on the Draft EIR are listed
below.

List of Agencies and Individuals Commenting on the Draft EIR

Letter Date Agency/Individual

A December 15, 2000 Governor’s Office of Planning and Research

Terry Roberts

B December 20, 2000 California Department of Fish and Game

Larry King (with cover letter from Governor’s
Office of Planning and Research)

C November 27, 2000 UC Davis Veterinary Medical Teaching Hospital

Bradford Smith

Public Hearing on November 29, 2000

1. Ms. Holly Fox
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Response to Comment Letter A

1. This letter indicates that UC Davis has met the requirements with respect to the review of
the Draft EIR for the Veterinary Medicine Facilities Improvement Project.
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Response to Comment Letter B

1. SCH #2000092012 references the Veterinary Medicine Facilities Improvement Project
EIR.  The Veterinary Medicine Laboratory and Equine Athletic Performance Laboratory
Facilities project was considered in a previous EIR (SCH #2000022057) which was
certified by The Regents in July 2000.

2. Comment from the California Department of Fish and Game is noted.

3. UC Davis Office of Planning and Resource Management will provide written notification
to the California Department of Fish and Game of all proposed actions and pending
decisions regarding the project.
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Response to Comment Letter C

1. Two locations are being considered for temporary parking for the Veterinary Medicine
Facilities Improvement project.  The first area is located southwest of the Veterinary
Medicine Teaching Hospital, on the existing equestrian cross country course, adjacent to
the previously approved Veterinary Medicine Laboratory Facility (see Figure 3 of the
Draft EIR).  The second location is on the existing pasture to the east of Veterinary
Medicine 2, just south of the existing parking lot 50 (See Figure 3 of the Draft Focused
EIR for the project).  If the first location (east of the approved Veterinary Medicine
Laboratory Facility) is selected, existing pasture land would not be affected.  If the
second location (to the east of Veterinary Medicine 2) is selected, a replacement pasture
would be provided at the first parking location (east of the approved Veterinary Medicine
Laboratory Facility).


